CEDRIC HAYDEN

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
HOUSE DISTRICT 7

HB 5019 Potential Conflict of Interest

June 26th, 2019

Dear Chief Clerk,

Chief Clerk and colleagues, | have a potential conflict of interest on HB 5019 because | am an owner of
an LLC that has had and may have contract services for the Oregon Department of Forestry including air
and ground wildfire suppression.

Cedric R. Hayden

900 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 - (503) 986-1407 - rep.cedrichayden@oregonlegislature.gov
P.O. Box 459, Lowell, OR 97452
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